
*** SERVICE ADVISORY ***

Due to a statewide data system outage, Tukwila Municipal Court is currently 
operating with limited services until further notice.  

Limited Services at Front Counter: The Court Clerk’s Office will remain 
open to the public during the outage with limited services. We encourage 
court customers to call or email before visiting in person (Phone: 206-433-
1840, Email: court@tukwilawa.gov) to confirm we can assist you.  Customers 
can also contact the court using our online customer support request portal: 
Customer Support Request 

Payments:  During this outage the courts cannot process payments.   

Hearings on Traffic Tickets (including camera tickets): These hearings will 
proceed as usual via Zoom or in person.  

Hearings in Criminal Cases: If you are scheduled for a hearing on a criminal 
case, you should attend court on your scheduled date and time.  If you have 
further questions, please contact your attorney.  If you are represented by a 
public defender, you are welcome to contact them for updates on your case:  

Kirshenbaum & Goss 
(253) 852-7979
David@KirshenbaumGoss.com
Tim@KirshenbaumGoss.com

Andrew Stave 
Stave Law Office 
(425) 308-6546
Andrew.Stave@StaveLaw.com

Greg Magee 
(253) 691-9155
GregoryAMagee@gmail.com

Scheduled Support Services/Probation Appointments: If you have an 
upcoming appointment scheduled, your assigned Support Services Specialist 
will contact you directly as some appointments may be affected by the outage.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please check back for 

updates as we work to restore full services. 
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